
   

Thank you to all the 
families who came to 
our assembly and 
visited our open 
classrooms to share 
our achievements 
and joy of learning! 

Congratulations Angus! 
After the drum roll, the 
announcement was “Angus is 
the winner!” A very excited little 
boy made his way to the front of 
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Thursday 25th April 
ANZAC Day 

All students are invited to 
participate in the Tilba Anzac 

Day march and service. 
 

 
 
Term 2 
 
April 
Tuesday 30th 
Students return!  
 
May 
Tuesday 7th 
Stage 2 AFL Super 
Kick @ Narooma 
  
Friday 17th 
District Cross Country 
@ Wallinga Park 
 
Monday 20th 
Assembly 2:30 
P&C 3:30 
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School Photos 
I’m sure every family has enjoyed the quality 
and unique way in which Amy captures the best 
in our children in photos this year. Thanks Amy! 
 
Cross Country 
Congratulations to all competitors! A wonderful 
day was had by all. Our P&C provided an 
amazing canteen as usual. Thank you to 
Woolies for donating fruit, water and the 
sausage sizzle! Please see our school 
Facebook page for photos. 
 
State Swimming 
We are so very proud of Ethan, Ryder, Billie 
and Riley who placed 21st 
in the state today! 

Congratulations to all 
award recipients at our 
assembly on Monday. K12 
entertained us with their 
dancing and poetry too! 
 

And the winner 
is…. 
Byron! 
Byron enjoyed 
the privilege of 
enjoying art 
time in the 
weather shed 
with her 
chosen buddy 
Amelia. 

Congratulations to our wonderful P&C elected executive at the 
AGM on Monday. President: Jess, Vice-President: Jo, Treasurer: 
Tim, Secretary: Naomi and Committee: Maddy, Jasmin, Simone, 
Yasmin, Aidan and Rachel. We value and appreciate you! 

mailto:centrtilba-p.admin@det.nsw.edu.au
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https://centrtilba-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                
 

 
 
  

 

Mim from Eurobodalla Shire Council visited us 
on Tuesday to teach us about the water cycle 

and the water journey in our shire. We are 
creating persuasive posters to promote 

protecting and conserving the quality and 
quantity of our water. 

Year 4 will enter theirs into the 2025 ESC 
Environmental Calendar Competition. 

We take our 
hula very 
seriously! 
There are 

showdowns 
every play 

time! 



 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
              
            
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

In maths we looked at time – o’clock and half past, and 
talked about the clocks we have in our homes.  

We love our class photo Amy- thank 
you. Lots of lovely comments about 
individual photos too.  

Well done Willow who has 
worked hard to finish the 
Reading Eggs program. Go you! 

Cross country was 
a great way to end 
the term. 
Happy holidays 
everyone x 
 

We discovered that 
different shaped 
objects can have 
the same volume. 
All these objects 
have a volume of 4 
cubes.  



  

Wednesday Yrs 3 - 6 
Library Day 

Friday Yrs K 1 2  
Library Day 

Student Book Review  
Matilda reviews. . .  
Too Many Cats 
This book is about a dog who has too many 
cats in the house. I like how the dog barked 
at the cats and the cats ran away. But then 
the dog asked the cats to come back and 
helps them to clean up the mess they made. 

K12 took a closer 
look at ants last 
week. They drew a 
picture and labelled 
the body parts of an 
ant. 

The students in Stage 3 learnt the 
importance of carefully following the 
coding instructions to ensure their 
online arcade game worked 
successfully. These students were 
awarded a certificate for successfully 
coding the arcade game ‘Turkey Day’. 
Stage 2 students were given the 
challenge to build the tallest tower 
using only 60 blocks. The tower had 
to fit a Lego person inside with no 
gaps or openings other than the door. 

https://www.esafety.gov.au/educators/classroom-resources/mighty-heroes


 
 
 
 
 
                                                                                                     
 
                                                                                                                     
 
 

 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

RECYCLE YOUR BOTTLES AND CANS TO RAISE FUNDS 
FOR  TILBA SCHOOL’S IPADS  
 

RETURN AND EARN APP 
 

1. Open your Return and Earn app AND search 
for “Central Tilba School” under the 
“CHARITIES” menu 

2. Press on its tile, scroll down and select ‘Set as 
payout’ 

3. Scan your app at your local Return and Earn 
machine  

4. Return your containers and press “TRANSFER” 
on the machine screen. 
 

RETURN AND EARN MACHINES 
1. Return your containers 
2. Find & select “Central Tilba School” on the 

touchscreen. 
3. Click ‘Donate’  

 

Please don’t forget ……we 
have plenty of stock of school 
winter uniforms – warm track 
pants, jumpers, jackets and 
long sleeve polo shirts. Please 
contact the office to place your 
order or complete the uniform 

    
 


